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To

The Principal,

Sirda Polytechnic, Naulakha, P.O. Kanald,
Tehsil Sundernagar, Distt, Mand|, H.P.

Subject: Regarding renewal of affiliation for the academic session 2024-25.
Sir,

| am directed to convey that after taking into cognizance the extension of
approval (EOA) accorded by Pharmacy Council of India (PCl) vide letter dated 29 August, 2024
in respect of your institution for the academic session 2024-25, affiliation is hereby renewed
by this Board for the Diploma in Pharmacy subject to the fulfillment of all the norms,
standards, procedures and conditions as prescribed by the aforesaid council from time to
time. During the aforesaid academic year if any irregularity or lapse or
deficiency/disobedience/breach of rules and regulations of this Board is found or in case
approval is withdrawn by the PCI, action will be taken against your institution by withdrawing

the affiliation in pursuance to the provision contained in Section 13 of the H.P. Takniki Shiksha
Board Act, 1986 accordingly.

In addition to the existing attendance system, you are requested to start taking
the Aadhar based Biometric attendance of the students from this academic session onwards
so that the attendance of the trainees can be verified as & when required.

The above is for your information please.

Deptity Secret
For Secretary

Endst. No. As above- &7 75— o071 76 Il }9/2.3211

Copy of the letter is forwarded to the following for information and necessary

action:-
1. The Director, Technical Education, Vocational & Industrial Training, Himachal Pradesh,
sundernagar, District Viandi—174401.
2. The Chairman, admission Committee-cum-Principal, Govt. Polytechnic for women

Kzndaghat, Distt. Solan, H.P.
3, Accounts, Examination—1 Branches (Internal).

email: hptechboard@gmail.com

. - 01892-222662, 225755
eri ' Website: www.hptechboard.com

Tele fax : 01892-229055



